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TO:  Chairman Kirven and Members, Committee on Finance 
 
SUBJECT: Reappointment of Board Members to the County Square 

Redevelopment Corporation 
 
DATE: January 17, 2024 
 
 
As established in 2020, The County Square Redevelopment Corporation and 
Board of Directors was created exclusively to carry out the purposes of owning, 
leasing, financing, constructing, acquiring, developing and operating land, 
buildings and equipment, and facilities functionally related to the furtherance of the 
authority of Greenville County.  
  
The Redevelopment Corporation’s Board of Directors term expired at the end of 
2023. Staff is asking the Finance Committee to confirm the reappointment of the 
corporation’s three board members.  The members, John Castile, Executive 
Director, Greenville Redevelopment Authority, Jacqueline DiMaggio, VP of 
Finance, Greenville Technical College and Dianna Gracely, City Manager, City of 
Simpsonville, will serve another three-year term set to end in 2027.  
 
  
 
 


